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In an effort to ensure that Jeanne Jugan Residence remains financially viable, strong and healthy during these uncertain times, we are asking for your participation in our 6th Annual Swing Fore Sisters Charity Golf Outing. This year our event will be held at Cavalier’s Country Club in Newark, Delaware on Thursday, July 28 with a 12:30 p.m. shot-gun start.  The Little Sisters of the Poor are committed to the raising and management of funds directed toward the support of our Residents and our Home.


The needs of our home are immense and we rely on individuals and businesses, like yourself, for your charitable support.  For example, our day-to-day expenses can quickly outstrip our ability to cover the many needed repairs of our home.  Fundraisers such as our golf outing provide the opportunity to supplement the required resources to offer quality care in a home-like environment for our 80 Residents.


Please take a few minutes to review the enclosed brochure and consider this very worthwhile cause.   By your generous gift to us, you will help us to continue to provide a home where the Residents are respected, esteemed and loved and where they can blossom, surrounded by friends and loved ones.  As partners in caring, we value your participation and hope you will support our mission.  


Please let us hear from you!





Most sincerely,


�


Sr. Jeanne Mary, l.s.p.				





Enclosure








